
 

Important Dates 
• 10/11 CRS Picture Day  
• 10/14 Columbus Day Half Day 12:00 PreK 12:30 K-4 

Dismissal  
• 10/15 CRS/LLE Fire Assembly and Visit  
• 10/15 David Gonzalez Visit to CRS  
• 10/16 Homework Free Night  
• 10/16 International Walk to School Wednesday @ 

7:30 am  

“Rainbow Fish” by Marc Pfister 
At CRS the kindergarten students were learning about 
kindness as a part of the week of respect.  The story of 
Rainbow Fish is about a fish who ends up shairng his 
beautiful scales to make his other friends feel great.  
The teachers talked to their students about respect, 
which means to treat others the way you would like to 
be treated.  
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David Harrell 
On October 7th David Harrell visited LLE to talk 
to students about his life living with a disability. 
His main message was to treat others with 
respect and be kind to one another.  It was a 
very moving program that the students really 
enjoyed! 
 

Dear Parents, 
  
I hope that everyone is doing well and enjoying the school year. The students at LLE had a great 
presentation by David Harrell as he spoke to them about acceptance for all no matter who we are. Next 
week, CRS will also have a character education presentation.   
  
Please know that safety is our first priority. We have staff members who are outside for supervision in 
the morning and afternoons at CRS and LLE in order to help move the car lines along. However, we do need 
your help. Please remember the following when bringing your children to start their educational day or to 
bring them home. 
  

• Pull up to the furthest Stop Sign  
• At CRS have your kindergarteners and first graders open their own doors and exit the cars.  
• Do not cut the line as it can cause an accident when someone else in the line is pulling away. 
• Please do not have conversations with your child while driving up or pulling away as this too can 

cause an accident. 
• Do not block or make U-turns in our neighbors’ driveways. This is their neighborhood too and we 

need to respect that. 
• Remain in the car at all times. At CRS we will help the Preschoolers exit the cars and get the 

kindergarteners and first graders back in at the end of the day. 
• Please remind your children to walk carefully as the leaves will start falling and they can become 

slippery. 
  
Your attention is vital in helping to create a safer and smoother car line. 
  
All my best, 
  
Mr. Mazzini 
Principal 
 


